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.0’ Al Karamah Training Institute

Ref: 2023-AKS-071

Date 5" December 2023

Dear Al Karamah Parents

As we could to the end of this term | wanted to write to
you to express my most sincere gratitude for how you have
worked with us this term. The students of Al Karamah are
truly amazing and the collaboration between home and
school enriches their school experience.

It has been a busy term with trips, meet the parent events,
school celebrations such as Flag Day and National Day,
Parent Forum. All of which | am truly grateful to the staff
for facilitating but also to you as families for joining us and
making these so successful. Thank you too for responding
to our survey — your comments are really helpful in
enabling us to try and respond to things that you might
want from us moving forward.

The last day for this term will be Friday 8" of December
2023, and then school will resume after the holidays on
Wednesday 3" January 2023. Until then | would like to
wish you all a happy holiday season and we will see you in
the new year.

With all my very good wishes

Michelle Farr
Principal
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Principal

P.O. Box 59412, Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates
T: +971 2 4121999
E: info@alkaramahschool.ae
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